
Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 
 

Year 6 Science Jamboree Reward Trip 
 

Monday 3rd June 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you are aware, some of year 6 are taking part in the exciting science jamboree at the Discovery 
Park on Thursday 13th June.  The children are travelling in the school minibus and will be split into 
two groups. 
 
Your child is in the afternoon group and will therefore be returning to school slightly later than usual.  
The event finishes at 3.00pm, so the minibus will leave promptly, returning to school at 
approximately 3.35pm. 
 
Please would you indicate on the slip below if your child will be allowed to walk home on their own, 
or whether they will be collected from school by an adult. 
 
If there are any changes to time on the day, I will arrange for the school office to send a text to your 
mobile phone to keep you informed. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs D Pegden 
Upper KS2 Department Leader. 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

. 
 

Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 
 

Year 6 Science Jamboree Trip 
 
 
 
 
On Thursday 13th of June: - (Please Tick) 
 
I give my permission for my child to walk home  
 
 
My child will be collected by an adult 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………………………………………Parent / Carer 
 
Please Print Name …………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 


